
Hi Billy 

  

Just wanted to let you know that we think of you often, and particularly at this holiday season we are grateful for your 

kindness and the wonderful deck you built for Greg.  This past weekend was a warm one so as usual Greg and I took 

advantage and spent lots of time out there enjoying ‘nature’, fresh air, etc.   We even ate lunch out there. 

 When someone comes to see us, we virtually always tell the story of how I found you listed on NDD.  And when you met 

Greg and found out that he has Parkinson’s, and that the two of you are the same age, you set to work to build a 

wonderful deck where he now can spend time outside.  How you also took it upon yourself to pressure wash our gutters 

and order the wonderful solar powered lights that run through the wires on the fence railings.   

 We both hope that you are doing well and have a wonderful holiday season.  Drop by whenever you are in the 

neighborhood, and of course bring you newest business cards for us to share 

 Take care. 

 Happy holidays, 

  

Diane (and Greg)  

 

 

 

 

 


